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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $300 to NEMCSA Head Start/GSRP Preschool Family Fun 
Night  

Alpena, MI— Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 

donated $300 to NEMCSA Head Start/GSRP Preschool for their 

Family Fun Night on January 30, 2025.  

The NEMCSA Head Start/GSRP Preschool provides quality, 

comprehensive Preschool services to children and their families 

in Northeast Michigan. At this event, families had the 

opportunity to learn about healthy food choices and made their 

own sub sandwiches or wraps. Additional Kindergarten 

readiness activities and Preschool and Early Head Start activities 

were provided. Families also had a chance to connect with a 

variety of local agencies and businesses. AAACU had volunteers 

present at the event to educate families on financial literacy and 

children were able to decorate their own piggy bank. 

The credit union’s donation to NEMCSA Head Start/GSRP 

Preschool’s Family Fun Night came from the credit union’s 

Community Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our 

communities thanks to credit union members who choose to 

receive their monthly statements electronically. The credit 

union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-

statement accounts and in 2025, AAACU will donate up to 

$298,000 back into the communities they serve.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership 
eligibility open to any resident in the state of Michigan. As of 
December 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,873 members 
with total assets equal to $861,392,450.  
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